
From: Nick Ayala <nayala@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 12:22 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Teri Campbell <tcampbell@chipublib.org>; Darlene Schueler <schueler@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Book donation in August 

  

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I am writing on behalf of the Info Center Department of the Chicago Public Library. In August 2024 we 

received approximately 1 donated books through the mail. This book was in excellent condition and can 

be considered for addition to the collection. 

Nick Ayala | Librarian I 

HWLC Information Services | Chicago Public Library 

  

 

  

 


